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May Be-Attitude – Be A Bucket Filler 
 
The School Improvement Team met on April 22nd.  
 
The Elementary School held a tornado drill on April 24th.  
 
PTO treated students and staff to an ice cream sundae party on April 25th.  Yum-yum! 
 
Grades K-4th grade completed AIMS testing April 28-30.  
 
Students in K-4 enjoyed a program called Trek for Respect on May 2nd.  
 
Grades 2-4 completed STAR testing May 5-9th. 
 
The PTO treated staff to breakfast on May 7.  The week of May 5-9th was Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week.  
 
Fourth graders had their annual trip to the Pioneer Museum on May 12th.  
 
Appreciation Carnival sponsored by elementary PTO was held on May 15th.   
 
Fourth graders went on a field trip to Hunt Hill on May 16th.  A portion of this field trip was paid for by the Elementary 
PTO. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 May 22   Schoolwide Title 1 Annual meeting 
 May 23   Elementary Track and Field 
 May 27   School Improvement Team meeting 
 May 29   3rd graders to the Ice Age Trail 
    All Aboard Spring Programs 
 May 30   1st graders go to the Eau Claire Children’s Museum 
    Mrs. Brion’s fourth grade visits their pen pals at Knapp Haven in Chetek.  
 June 2   2nd graders to Wilderness Walk 
 June 6   Last day for students 
 June 9   Teacher check-out day 
 June 10-20  Summer School 


